November 6, 1957

Master Jimmy Hahn Los Angeles, California

Dear Jimmy,

I want to thank you for the fine letter you wrote to me while I was in Los Angeles and I must compliment you on the good baseball drawings you made for me too.

We do not have the new "LA" baseball caps in all sizes yet but I am sure I will have one for you next Spring when the Dodgers open the season. If you will remind me then about the cap and tell me your size, I will see to it that you receive one of the first Los Angeles Dodgers baseball caps.

Good luck to you in your school work and I am looking forward to seeing you soon again.

Sincerely,

Walter F. O'Malley President Los Angeles Dodgers

WFOM/tom